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Date:  03/10/22 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC is honored to have received the contract to provide the PEMB 

building material and installation for an addition onto an existing rental and leasing 

facility in the Kansas City area. This is another project with our customer, who has been 

an incredible partner since our first introduction. I appreciate the relationship that they 

have built with their employees, partners, subcontractors, and the community. 

 

The building material is scheduled to deliver at the end of March and we are looking 

forward to seeing this project go in the air. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


